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Please follow us on Instagram, Class Dojo & Facebook to see the 
latest updates or visit our website.

Traducción en español que se encuentra en dorothyhall.yuma.org.


	 SEPTEMBER 2021

Dorothy Hall Elementary School

5777 E. 45th Place 	 	 	 	 928-502-8300 	 	        dorothyhall.yuma.org


School News: Happy September Dorothy Hall Innovators & families! As many of you are aware the growth in 
our school neighborhood has been tremendous over the last few months. Our neighborhood is an active construction 
zone and we ask that you please respect the lots that are being worked on by not driving through them or using 
them as a parking lot.


We are thrilled to welcome more students to campus but the additional foot and car traffic requires that we address 
some safety concerns. Parents we ask that you use the designated areas for drop off and pick up. The pick up and 
drop off lane wraps all around the school and should be the only lane used in the morning and afternoon for parents 
that do not wish to park. The lane in front of school is designated for our buses. Do NOT pull in front of school for 
drop off or pick up. At this time, the only parents that may use the front parking lot and enter campus through the 
front gate are preschool parents or students in Mrs. Ortiz’s homeroom class. 


For our parents that have chosen the option of parking we ask that you be courteous and take turns with the drive 
through parents that are trying to exit the lane. Please use the sidewalks and don’t walk students through the traffic 
lane. This is not a safe practice. We would greatly appreciate your cooperation. 


Finally, I would ask that everyone slow down when you are in the area of the school. We have students that are 
walking and riding their bikes to school and we need everyone’s assistance with keeping them safe. 


This month we will be focusing on responsibility. We are using this definition at school: Responsibility: to take action 
and understand how our choices affect others, ourselves, and the world. We encourage all families to join us with 
our focus on responsibility by talking about it at home as well.


We are currently under our high/substantial mitigation plan and that will remain in effect until numbers return to a 
low/moderate level for two consecutive weeks. I would encourage all families to check the 
dashboard every Thursday.  ADHS Dashboard Please remind your student to wash their hands often 
and use sanitizer when hand washing isn’t possible. If you have any questions about the mitigation plan please call 
the office at 502-8300 or visit the district website under the Return to Learning tab. https://www.yuma.org/
Return-to-Learning 


iPad Protection Plan: We are encouraging all parents to consider the iPad Protection Plan this 
year. The plan is only $30.00 and covers accidental damage to the iPad for the school year. The forms are 
available on our website https://dorothyhall.yuma.org/Digital-Devices and can also be picked up at the 
office. Cash(exact amount) or check payments are accepted at the school office. You may also pay online 
at https://yuma.revtrak.net/-digital-protection-plan/.


http://dorothyhall.yuma.org
https://www.azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/infectious-disease-epidemiology/index.php#novel-coronavirus-schools
https://www.yuma.org/Return-to-Learning
https://www.yuma.org/Return-to-Learning
https://dorothyhall.yuma.org/Digital-Devices
https://yuma.revtrak.net/-digital-protection-plan/


September 1st-3rd: 
Progress Reports for all 
students will be sent 
out.


September 6th: No 
school in observance of 
Labor Day.


September 23rd: Art in 
the Park 6:00 p.m.
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Congratulations


Heroes of the Month for August


Audrey Isaacson

Braxton Phelps


Emma Rodriguez

Penelope Sierra


Jaxon Peet

Autumn Miller


Zalice Goff

Wyatt Hoogland


Grey Gaspar

Madilyn Peevler

Marshall Dennis


Kyleigh Rico

Kendall Rosales


Sergio Flores

Deilany Castro


Olivia Pinkerton

Sarah Williford


Matthew Coleman


We are so proud of all of you!

  H-Helpful

  E-Engaged

  R-Respectful

  O-Ownership


Our focus for August was kindness! 

Students and staff participated in 
activities and discussion about kindness 

all month long.


Congratulations PTO Board Members 


21-22 School Year


President: Taylor Diaz


Vice-President: Brittaney Olague


Treasurer: Tasha Ramirez


Secretary: Desiree Keller


Thank you for your willingness to serve our 
school community! 


Any questions about PTO please email them 
at dorothyhallpto@gmail.com.
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